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August 15, 1955 AN ALY o ) LT A

lMir. Maurice W. Nitter
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska
Dear Mr. Nitter:
Thank you for your letter reporting reception of our
new station, KRAY, on our equipment tests. Your report checks
with our log for the morning of August 11, 1955.

The station in Forte Worth is rather strong on our frequency,
otherwise we would be able to get out farther and better.

Thanks again for writing.

Sincerely yours,

Kalpd A,

Program Director



